
 
 
Report IG-0679:   
Security and Other Issues Related to the 
Shipment of Classified Parts to the Waste 
Isolation Pilot Plant (U) 
 
 
This inspection report is not publicly releasable because it 
contains information that is for OFFICIAL USE ONLY.  
Please contact Ms. Wilma Slaughter at (202) 586-1924 for 
further information. 
 
 


